
PUBLIC PARTICIPATION MEETING COMMENTS 

 

3.4 PUBLIC PARTICIPATION MEETING – Application – 820 Cabell Street (Z-9196) 

 

 Councillor Cassidy:  Thank you Mr. Adema.  Is the applicant here and with the 

applicant like to address the Committee? 

 

 Bruce Sworik:  Yes, Madam Chair, I am.  

 

 Councillor Cassidy:  Go ahead, sir. 

 

 Yes.  My name is Bruce Sworik.  I’m representing this property as the, as the 

owner and  through your Worship and the Council, through you Madam Chair, we 

met with the City on a number of occasions, with Mr. Adema and Mr. Parker, to 

discuss this and we, you know, believe that changing the zoning is of no ill effect 

to anyone and the increase of the retail is to allow for a better opportunity to bring 

in a larger scale of commercial tenant in there who would require a larger amount 

than the existing zoning allowed for any type of ancillary retail space and it’s an 

option, or pardon me, a problem I’ve had in over the last few years so hopefully 

this will be able to solve it and we can fill up a good building with some good 

tenants that we cannot put, put to good use there and hopefully employ some 

people in the area.  I appreciate Council's time on this and on, on the approval.  

I'm here for anything. 

 

 Councillor Cassidy:  Thank you Mr. Sworik.  Are there any technical questions 

from Committee for staff or for the applicant?  I'm not seeing any technical 

questions so thank you very much.  Are there any members of the public who 

would like to address the Committee about this item?  One last time.  Are there 

are members of the public in either of the committee rooms who would like to 

speak to the Committee about 820 Cabell Street?  Okay.  I'm seeing none so I 

will look for a motion to close the public participation meeting. 


